COMMENTS RESPONSES
Response to Comment O8-1
The comment acknowledges the receipt of the EIR and acceptance of the terms
SNy CEIEES to include monitors for all ground-disturbing activities.
T Lace Hichelle ) Response to Comment O8-2
Ce: pdixen@palomar.edy; Jeremy Zagarella; bennaecalsc@aol.com . . . R R
i LR R The County will continue to distribute and circulate to the Pauma Band of
" Luisefio Indians public notices of all Project documents, as well as all public

The Pauma Band of Luiseno Indians has received the County’s May12 notice for the Harmony Grove I 08-1
Village South Project. We concur with the Environmental Impact Report on having monitors on site

for all ground disturbing activities. Please contact us if any inadvertent discoveries are made. We

also request thatw be included in all cultural rescurce discussians. If there are any questions please I 08-2
contactus.

Thank you,
Mr. Chris Devers

Cultural Liaison
Pauma Band of Luiseno Indians

hearing and scheduled approvals concerning the Project. In addition, any
revised or new archaeological reports will be distributed to the Tribe. The
comment will be included as part of the administrative record and made
available to the decision makers prior to the final decision on the Proposed
Project.
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